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Thoughts for the Week 
By  Richard Marotta, Ph.D., Headmaster  

I wish Garden School families, students, staff, alumni and friends a 

fine February Break. Whether you plan on remaining at home or 

travelling afar, like our Upper Division students and staff on their 

trip to Ireland, we wish you a safe and enjoyable week and hope 

you come back rested and re-inspired for spring! 

Upper Division leave for their trip to Ireland today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


